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 INFORMATION REQUEST 

 

TO: Trent Rhorer, Human Services Agency 

CC:    Joyce Crum, Human Services Agency 

    Cindy Ward, Human Services Agency 

Jemari Foulis, Human Services Agency 

Scott Walton, Human Services Agency 

Cathy Perdue, Human Services Agency 

Jonathan Bonato, Shelter Monitoring Committee 

Matthew Steen, Shelter Monitoring Committee 

Terry Bohrer, Shelter Monitoring Committee 

Mwangi Mukami, Shelter Monitoring Committee 

FROM:   Jeff Simbe, Committee Staff 

REQUEST DATE:  March 29, 2016 

RESPOND BY DATE: April 13, 2016 

REQUEST: Shelter Use Data 

 

The Shelter Monitoring Committee is requesting the following information based on 

discussions at its March 16, 2016 Committee meeting. 

 

 Please provide data on clients served by the Inter-Faith winter shelters in FY 2014-15 and 

2015-16. Also please provide data on clients served to date by the storm shelter program 

(MSC South, Next Door, Providence, Gene Friend Recreation Center, Polk Hall, Hall of 

Flowers) and any other sites. Please provide the Committee data on number of clients served 

to date at Pier 80. 

 

Please contact Committee staff if you will need additional time to fulfill the request or are 

unclear of any aspect of the request. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeff Simbe, Shelter Monitoring Committee Staff 

1380 Howard Street  

San Francisco, CA 94103 

415.255.3647 

jeff.simbe@sfdph.org 
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